
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

EXTENSION LADDER POLICY 
SEPTEMBER 29, 2016 
 

Dear Rectors & Safety Officers, 

 

As we move forward to ensure the care and safety of our members, we 
would ask that only licensed and insured trades contracted by the 
church use extension ladders on church property.  

 

Any extension ladder currently stored at the church must be removed 
and can be kept by the Rector or donated to a member or the 
community.  Step ladders are permitted for use on church property by 
volunteers under supervised use. 

 

I’m available if you have any questions or concerns 

 

Warm regards, 

 
 
MIKE ST. DENIS 

Project Manager & Distribution Supervisor 
New Apostolic Church Canada 
Office: 519.884.2862 x 351 
Mobile: 226.989.4988 
MStDenis@NACCanada.org 
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